
Principal Update

OLV has fully completed our feasibility study for construction and financing for the new junior high.
We are excited to announce that we have been approved to move forward. Thank you to everyone
for your support. Please see the details and results below...



FINAL REGISTRATION FOR 2024-2025
Final registration will be held on Wednesday, May 1st from 1:30 p.m. – 6:00 p.m. in the Cathedral
Center. It is imperative that every parent, whether their child is a new or returning student, come to
the final part of the registration process.

The 2nd part of registration fees and any/all other fees are required to be paid at this time. Forms
and payment must be fully completed within 5 working days of that date or a $100.00 late fee will
be assessed, beginning May 9th. Any insufficient checks will be charged a $20 fee.

If you currently use FACTS to pay tuition your account will automatically be renewed. If you are
new to FACTS you need to go online and set up your account ASAP.

EVERY PARENT MUST BE SEEN AT THIS TIME TO INSURE THEIR CHILD’S ENROLLMENT FOR THE
NEXT SCHOOL YEAR

Minimum Parish Support
A reminder that ½ of the yearly minimum parish support ($200.00) is due to the church by June 30,
2024, in order to be classified, for tuition purposes, as a parishioner. Please note that the minimum
support is $400 per year. A late fee of $50 will be charged if not paid by June 30th and every month
after until support is paid. No notices will be mailed.

SUMMER OFFICE HOURS
The school office will be open during the summer on Wednesdays from

9:00am - 12:00pm and 1:00pm - 4:00pm

UNIFORMS

Uniformity - our school uniform supplier will be on our campus on May20th from 9-5pm and on
May 21st from 9-1pm. You will be able to see sizes and place orders. 15% off of sales on these
days.

Our used uniform resale will be on June 18th from 11am - 1pm in the gym. Please drop off your
uniforms to sell at the school office on Wednesdays in the summer marked with your name and
price. Used uniforms left at the end of the sale become the property of the school.



May Procession

Our May Procession and Crowning will be on Wednesday, May 1st, at 8:00 a.m. Each student is
asked to bring a flower to carry in the procession and leave at the altar. Students will wear their
school uniform. Mass uniform is not required.

Cafeteria Charges and Library Fees Due

All cafeteria charges, library fines, damaged book fees, band fees and any other charges owed to
the school must be paid by May 15th in order for report cards to be issued. Children will not be
able to charge a lunch or snack items in the cafeteria after May 15th.

Any report cards not picked up or held after May 24th will need to be picked up from the school
office during the summer. Report cards will not be mailed.

After School Program
Friday, May 3rd is an Early Dismissal Day. Please be on the lookout for the sign-up link that will be
going out through Procare messaging. If your child will be staying for care that day, they must be
sent to school with a sack lunch and a drink.
**Student cell phones will not be allowed**
Students may bring 1-2 toys from home or a gaming device for the afternoon.

Tuesday, May 21st is the last day of school for Early Childhood Center students. Care will be
available for those 3K - 5K students who are signed up for After Care, Wednesday. May 22nd -
Friday, May 24th. A sign up link will go out for those days so please be on the lookout for it and
sign up so that staffing can be coordinated.

After Care will be closed May 27th - 31st so that staff can prepare for Summer Camp.

Library News

It is hard to believe that the school year is coming to an end. It has been an exciting year for the
library with new books. I will continue to update our library with new books next year.

A Special Thank You to the OLV PTC for their continued support. I have added over 400 new books
to the library this year through the support and generosity of our PTC. Thank you!!

*Reminder: All Library books due May 8th.

The Victoria Public Library has great reading opportunities for your children during the summer.
READ READ READ



Our Lady of Victory Catholic School
ourladyvictory.org


